
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

This is to advise residents that the Estate Office will be closed on Thursday 29th August  
as the Estate Manager will be accompanying some of our residents on a Coach Trip to 
Worthing. You can still email the Estate Office at office@gouldenhouse.org  and your email 
will be responded to when staff return to the office on Friday 30th August 2024. 
 
If your issue pertains to an emergency, please call Wandsworth Borough Council on  
020 8871 7490. Wandsworth Borough Council are aware that Goulden House Estate Office 
is closed on the Thursday 29th August, as are the Goulden House Management Committee. 
The Estate Office will reopen on Friday 30th August at 9 am. 
 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 
 
Goulden House Estate Office 
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